
HELP THE YELLVILLE 
FOOD CLOSET


The food pantry needs donations, 
and in August they like to receive 
donations of canned tuna.  It’s 
almost time for school, too, so 

snack sized foods for lunch boxes will be welcome. The box 
for donations is right by the front door.  Please pop a couple 
of extra items into your cart for the pantry. 	 	 D i d y o u 
know you could support The Yellville Area Food Closet at no 
cost to you by shopping on Amazon?


• Instead of typing amazon.com, type smile.amazon.com 
on your computer. 


• Sign in like you normally would, and select The Yellville 
Area Food Closet as your organization.  Prime users are 
included, so this doesn’t effect your membership. Every 
little bit helps out!

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sunday, August 28, 2022

Wednesday, August 31 - NO Mass

First Friday, September 2 - Noon Mass

Mass intention:  +Claudia Sulka, 1st Anniv. (9-1)


Sunday, September 4 - Mass at 11 AM    

Mass intention:  Special intentions of all parishionersPastor:  


Father Ben Riley

870-741-5234  Office


pastor.mmg.church@gmail.com


Parish Manager: 

Steve Triner

870-321-2773


  stevet@yellville.net


Church Secretary:  

Denise Jorgensen


870-445-4810

kidneywoman@yahoo.com


Prayer-Line Connection:

standrewprayer@gmail.com 
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This 
Week

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: 

The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of 

Jesus Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the 
Kingdom of God into the world through evangelization, worship, religious 
education, and service in our families, in our parish, and in our community.
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HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

September 1	 	 Frank & Donna Zaerr 

September 5	 	 Jane & James Monroe


       September 5	 	 Jeff & Jill Swanson

September 22	 Haven & Denise Jorgensen

September 26	 Val & Christine Perovich 

September 26	 Dc. Mark & Elisabeth Scouten


HAPPY BIRTHDAY
Sept. 1   Deny Paz 

Sept. 3   Mary Garrison 

Sept. 5   Thomas Skorich 

Sept. 6   Jared Cooper 

Sept. 7   Suzanne Parnell 

Sept. 8   Alissa Goulet 

Sept. 8   Marylou Knasiak 

Sept. 11   Natasha Grinder 


Sept. 17   Chris O’Sullivan 

Sept. 21   Don Wilkes 

Sept. 22   Dick Quinn 

Sept. 23   Paul Hartz 

Sept. 26   Patricia Goulet 

Sept. 26   Roy Whyte 

Sept. 29   Nicole Storms 

Sept. 30   John LaRochelle

http://amazon.com/?fbclid=IwAR18GqhNDhlIMWngvIHNk3k_cP3PXqLI6AbLfdecUyD67u5ZL7OwRf44zv0
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1T83_0CQgd-Y58P6Q04F-zpS-W14fLO9WwLqzSOucbmDRfTu7rmnmEywM&h=AT3-WzHT8Obow2JRwRzDEgMWJ3CcK9k9nVbmPktGljse2gKCe6ATEEi_QVcTMtOhDS7lgT-ANVjsBrczfN4v2gvK46Ow75d_53bJJojQpQj0xjnticMcnpfUjYubj7Rej4kqJPTLnBnsykAkpnKLEielsm9GVD0G4_7ywy2y2kGWh9HNTljo2paupilMBHGz66j5FPDPOUoitsOKP1_94aybJ0k71HSvS20DrXx0x190UIlvyCxKWGCgWnPqydySEGVH9gJQqeXwMD6CDG3uVVhtSuzLi7_XdpuD5AGMo3XYs8YwAWreN2aajjS6ePv6q_aYFIy4f_BcKjGNEz8P-zZlfDtv5GQBD6fDWbHyC8svgoVSBuEQwLGrc1mrlfX9k5VrM2BWKtGynkyGmGvKOFKRK7tb7Kedfz0DJmBJ96rJvTwi68nDqyoGFIp5CaJqE57W__ZgDrXIzk19GXtkfaU9r48oVPu-qzegtrF55hgQwUwMAvicDzEAg5DE04TGZujIakI1Eg_DzXC76gOPu6WxqWqN-1562wFHNEHHU3MdC52E6YjTmkz10_m7zqXopKRj_1nLTPnWUVDwGWfJXH_nUUrERSaDSym1Tf4mZ6Zbz6RHQp8dc1321__SX4g1Yr1F_g
mailto:kidneywoman@yahoo.com
mailto:standrewprayer@gmail.comSee


Please remember in your 
prayers…


Vern Anderson, Baby Berkley, Beth, Jennifer Cates, Cody Connor, 
Mike Crawford, Debbie, Chance Dodson, Dan Dorman, Eura 
Droher, Louise Eckroat, Elizabeth, Patty Eubanks, Maureen 
Fancher, Jason Fernandez, Audrene Goulet, Pat Goulet, Ruth 
Haley, Robin Haller, Meg Hampton, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, 
Dennis Hassman, Jeff Hoffman, Paul Hunt, Lisa Jansen, Johnny, 
Tricia Kensinger, Jeanne Kernan, Pat and Bernie Kohl, John 
LaRochelle, Gloria Maffei, Gene McEwen, Ashlyn Meece, Susie 
Mulhern, Catherine Myer, Michael Nighbert, Terrence O’Sullivan, 
Gerri Parr, Josh & Robin Phillips, Ardis Rastetter, Astrid Rastetter, 
Bev Rastetter, Tony Rastetter, Joe Lee Regalado, Robert Skorich, 
Skylar, Dr. John Spore, Tamara Steagall, Diane Stefan, Dan & 
Nicole Storms, Gene Strong, Wade Strong, Dee Supergan, Jill 
Swanson, Bob Theissen, Gretchen Topf, Stephen Triner, Diane 
Vandersteen, Keith Venable, Thomas Waldrup, Sr., Rea Walker, 
Justin Weeden, Alison Weyers, Mark Wilbanks.  

	 Please add prayers for all those afflicted by war, and all 
those who have been subjected to deadly violence in our country.  
Please pray for those suffering with the new wave of Covid.


To add or delete names, please 

email - standrewprayer@gmail.com 


or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810


COFFEE, DOUGHNUTS, AND FELLOWSHIP!

Please join us after mass next Sunday, September 4th for Coffee, 
Doughnuts, and Fellowship. We look forward to seeing you 
there!


FREE STUFF!

Joanne Mustion is in the process of cleaning and organizing our 
little library, and there is stuff that needs to go!  She’s put things 
that are duplicates or that we no longer need on the table in the 
back left side of the hall.  You may just find the very thing you 
need!


MEET A OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
SHOEBOX RECIPIENT


Evangeline was born in the Philippines, where 
her family lived near a dump area.  She had to 
skip school and babysit her younger siblings 
while her mom worked seven days a week. 
Evangeline received a shoebox gift when she 
was 13 years old.  Its contents met many 
needs for Evangeline and her family. To hear 
more how a shoebox gift assured that God 

loved her and her siblings, please come hear Evangeline speak:    
Friday, September 9 in Mountain Home, 6:30 p.m. at East Side 
Baptist Church, 718 E. 9th Street. Saturday, September 10, at 
Real Ministries, 111 S. Spring Street in Harrison at 9:30 a.m. 
with 10:30 Workshop and lunch at noon.  RSVP required - phone 
Shari at 870-404-1030


My child, conduct your affairs with humility, and you will be 
loved more than a giver of gifts.  – Sirach 3:17

CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, 
ORGANIZATIONS & SERVICES
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HELP PROTECT BABIES WHOSE PARENTS 
CAN’T KEEP THEM


The Safe Haven Baby Box is 
a device where parents can 
legally give up a newborn 
who is no more than 30 days 
old.  As long as the baby has 
n o t b e e n a b u s e d o r 
neglected, the parent may 
anonymously use a Safe 

Haven Baby Box without fear of arrest or prosecution.  
Currently, a parent can surrender an infant at the hospital 
emergency room, police departments, and manned fire stations.

	 There are already six designated baby boxes in Arkansas, 
and the St. Peter the Fisherman Health Ministry, along with the 
Knights of Columbus would like to bring a Safe Haven Baby 
Box to the Twin Lakes Area.  A location has been selected and a 
goal of $16,000 has been set.

	 Look for the jar in the vestibule after Mass on July 10th.  
Donations will be accepted at that time.  Please make checks 
payable to Knights of Columbus Charities, Inc. and include 
“Safe Haven Baby Box” on the memo line.


VIGIL CANDLES 

If you wish to light a 6-day vigil candle, a donation of at least $3 
is requested. This donation almost covers the cost of the candles.


Adult Scripture Study:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Buildings, Maintenance:	 Kevin Goulet	 421-9921

Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM):	 Karen Carter	 404-2065

Council of Catholic Women:	 standrewprayer@gmail.com

Custodian:	 Frances Strong	 

Deacon:	 George Gussy	 404-0546

Emergency Relief:	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Finance Council: 	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Food Bank:	 Marv Topf	 453-6443

Eucharist for the Homebound:	 Floyd Crawford	 321-8826	

Library, Archivist:	 Joanne Mustion	 321-0479

Liturgy, Sacraments, and  
     Devotions:  	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Music:	 Scott Vasconcellos	 209-417-4239

Parish Life:	 YOUR NAME HERE	 

Parish Manager:	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Pastor:	 Father Ben Riley	 741-5234

Prayer Requests; News:	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Religious Educ.; Formation:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Rosary Crusade:	 Daksha Thomas	 449-4784

Safe Environment:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Secretary	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Social Justice, & Charitable  
     Outreach:  	  Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Spiritual Direction:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594	

Tribunal:	 Dc. Mark Scouten	 741-1579	



"What do you 
call that thing 
that the priest 
is wearing?" 


	 T h i s i s a 
commonly asked 
q u e s t i o n t h a t 
C a t h o l i c s a s k 
because they do not 
know what to call 
the clothing that is 
being worn by the 
clergy. The purpose of this course is to educate the faithful in the 
area of vestments.

	 The word "vestment" comes from the Latin. It simply means 
clothing. Now, it is generally used to represent the garments that 
are worn by the ministers of religion in the performance of their 
sacred duties. 
	 Vestments are a sacramental. That means they are set apart 
and blessed by the Church to excite good thoughts and to 
increase devotion in those who see and those who use them. 
They are the uniform of the priest when he is "on duty," while he 
is exercising the functions of his ministry and using the sacred 
powers which he received at his ordination. The clothing that is 
worn by the priest while he is not "on duty," it is not called 
vestments. 
	 The Mass vestments were originally ordinary garments of 
the ancient Roman world. While the the fashions of dressing 
have changed with the passing centuries, the priest continued to 
wear at the altar the ancient Roman costume of his predecessors. 
	 Thus, the priest, vested for mass, is a wonderful witness to 
the historical continuity of the Catholic Church with the 
primitive Church of Rome, founded by the Prince of the 
Apostles.


THE ALB  The alb is a long, white linen liturgical vestment 
with tapered sleeves. It is a garment (or robe) that is worn by the 
priest during the Holy Mass. It symbolizes the innocence and 
purity that should adorn the soul of the priest who ascends the 
altar. While it is white in the Western Church, it can be of any 
color in the Eastern Church.


THE AMICE  The amice is a liturgical vestment consisting of 
an oblong piece of white linen that is worn around the neck and 
shoulders and partly under the alb. It measures 36" x 24" with 
two 36" strings of twill tape. Originally, the purpose of the amice 
was as a neckcloth to protect the valuable chasuble and stole. 
Until 1972, the amice was an obligatory vestment. Now it is 
optional, provided that the alb worn by the priest does cover all 
of his clothes underneath. If his clothes is not all covered, an 

amice must still be used. The amice is associated with the "helm 
of salvation." While putting it on, the priest would say, "Lord, 
give me strength to conquer the temptations of the devil.”


THE CHASUBLE   The chasuble is the vestment that is put on 
over all the others during Liturgical services. Originally this was 
a very full garment, shaped like a bell and reaching almost to the 
feet all the way round. During a bad artistic period, the 18th and 
19th century especially, the Chasuble suffered much from a 
process of shortening a stiffening. Today there is a return to the 
historical and beautiful, ample, nicely draping Chasubles. The 
Chasuble symbolizes the virtue of charity, and the yoke of 
unselfish service for the Lord, which the priest assumes at 
ordination.

THE CINCTURE The cincture is the cord used as a belt to gird 
the Alb. It symbolizes the virtues of chastity and continence 
(meaning "the exercise of self constraint in sexual matters") 
required of the priest. It comes in many colors.

THE STOLE Roman magistrates wore a long scarf when 
engaged in their official duties, just as our judges wear a court 
gown. Whenever a priest celebrates Mass or administers the 
Sacraments, he wears the stole as a sign that he is occupied with 
an official priestly duty. When placing the stole about his neck, 
in vesting for Mass, the priest begs God to give him on the last 
day the 'garment of immortality' that was forfeited by our sinful 
first parents.

THE SURPLICE The surplice is a knee-length, white vestment 
worn over the choir cassock, but by priests, deacons, and 
seminarians rather than bishops. It is typically simple in design, 
but can be very fancy. It is distinct from the rochet not in the 
level of decoration, but in the sleeve: the sleeve of a rochet, like 
an alb, fits flush against the choir cassock; the sleeve of a 
surplice is fuller, and often bell-shaped.


Want to know more? Go to 

https://www.catholicdoors.com/courses/roman.htm


RCIA COMING TO YELLVILLE!

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults “RCIA” is a 

formation process through which adults enter the Catholic 
Church, but it is also an opportunity for the people of God to 
grow in understanding and spiritual depth regardless of their 
stage in the life of faith.


In September, Saint Andrew’s will begin RCIA classes 
for any adult who wants to learn more about our faith. Please 
consider participating not only to learn more about the faith, but 
also to foster community within our parish. Also, if you would 
like to be one of the catechists/teachers of RCIA, your help in 
this ministry would be greatly appreciated and guiding resources 
will be provided. Please speak with Father Ben or Steve if you 
are interested in joining the teaching rotation. Potential 
catechists will be meeting with Father Ben on September 4 to 
choose which topic will be best for you. 
     Watch for further announcements. We're still considering 
days and times so if you have a preference, please contact Steve 
or Janice Triner or Father Ben to let them know what days and 
times fit best into your schedule.  
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 Being

       Catholic ...



Readings for the week of August 28, 2022 

Sunday, August 28 -  Sirach 3:17-18, 20, 28-29; Psalm 68:4-5, 6-7, 10-11;  
	 Hebrews 12:18-19, 22-24a; Luke 14:1, 7-14

Monday, August 29 - 1 Corinthians 2:1-5; Psalm 119:97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102; Mark 6:17-29

Tuesday, August 30 - 1 Corinthians 2:10b-16; Psalm 145:8-9, 10-11, 12-13ab, 13cd-14; 	 	
	 Luke 4:31-37

Wednesday, August 31 - 1 Corinthians 3:1-9; Psalm 33:12-13, 14-15, 20-21; Luke 4:38-44

Thursday, September 1 - 1 Corinthians 3:18-23; Psalm 24:1bc-2, 3-4ab, 5-6; Luke 5:1-11

Friday, September 2 - 1 Corinthians 4:1-5; P Psalm  37:3-4, 5-6, 27-28, 39-40; Luke 5:33-39

Saturday, September 3 - 1 Corinthians 4:6b-15; Psalm 145:17-18, 19-20, 21; Luke 6:1-5

Sunday, September 4 - Wisdom 9:13-18b; Psalm 90:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 14-17; Philemon 9-10, 
	  12-17; Luke 14:25-33

We welcome all 
visitors to St. 

Andrew’s Catholic 
Church this 

weekend.  We hope 
you enjoy your stay 
in the Ozarks, and 

may God protect you 
on your trip home.
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Kids’ Corner
SHARING THE GOSPEL


If you act bossy, you might get your way, but you won't 
make many friends. Jesus shared a secret about making 
friends. When you treat other kids with kindness, they 
will want to be your friends. Instead of telling other kids 
what to do, ask other kids to choose a game. If you want 
to play tag with other kids, offer to be "it" first. If it is 
time to line up to go outside, offer to go to the back of 
the line and let other kids in front of you.


PRAYER

Dear God, help me to be a good friend.


MISSION FOR THE WEEK

When you sit down with your family for dinner tonight, 
ask if you can serve the food. You may surprise your 
parents and get some pretty big smiles from them.


Read today’s Gospel and color this picture.

Find the shadow chair that matched the clear one

On your own paper, draw 
a picture of you and your 
friends playing together 

and taking turns.


